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Band Director, Mr. Randy Garton








Important Dates: 





*August 7th


First practice for Softball, Football, Cross Country and Volleyball





*August 17th


Volleyball Jamboree game vs. Schuyler @ 5:00pm  (home)


First Softball game @ Omaha Gross 4:30pm














*August 19th


Volleyball  Practice 




















 

















August Board Report


Troy Glock,


Activities Director




















The 2017-2018 school year is upon us and the coaches and players are excited to start a new school year.  


Band camp was held the 1st week of August from 9:00am-3:00pm.  The camp was well attended and Mr. Garton’s program continues to grow.  He currently has over 60 students enrolled in band this school year.


The American Volleyball Coaches Association announced that Douglas County West earned the Team Academic Award for the 2016-2017 season.  This honor was earned with an overall team average GPA of 3.30 or higher.





I am extremely excited for this year. I think having everyone on one campus will help the band program grow even more than it has in the past 12 years. My first year I had 18 students enrolled at the time of band camp, and the first day of camp we had 6 students show up. By the end of camp, that number was up to 13 and I felt we had made great progress. This year there are 58 students currently signed up for band and because of vacations and other commitments, we averaged 40+ at band camp. We finished camp the furthest along that we have since I started. I've got an awesome group of hard-working, dedicated students who strive for excellence. I have tried to nurture an environment of pride, hard work, passion, and fun in everything we do and the students have bought into that philosophy. I believe that is why the program has grown and I look forward to our future growth.    – Mr. Garton
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Follow us on Twitter:	 #dcwestfalcons















































































